
 
 

 

February 6, 2025 
 
Dear AmeriHealth Caritas Pennsylvania (PA) Community HealthChoices (CHC) Primary Care Provider, 

 
AmeriHealth Caritas PA CHC is making the following changes to the Total Cost of Care (TCOC) Program for 2025.  
 
New Program Component: 

Health Equity Component – Primary care providers who meet or exceed the 50th percentile when compared to their peers will be 
awarded an additional increase in their total earned incentive with regard to the following measures for their African American and 
Hispanic/Latino population: Controlling High Blood Pressure and Breast Cancer Screening 
 
Existing Program Components: 
 
The Quality Performance component of the Total Cost of Care Program will continue to consist of the following HEDIS® based 
measures: 

• Adults’ Access to Preventive/Ambulatory Health Services (AAP) 
• Adult Immunizations Status (AIS-E) 
• Asthma Medication Ratio (AMR) 
• Glycemic Status Assessment for Patients with Diabetes (GSD) (<8%) 
• Kidney Health Evaluation for Patients with Diabetes (KED) 
• Eye Exam for Patients with Diabetes (EED) 
• Controlling High Blood Pressure <140/90 mm Hg (CBP) 
• Cervical Cancer Screening (CCS) 
• Plan All-Cause Readmissions (PCR) 
• Breast Cancer Screening (BCS-E) 

 
This program is based on an actual versus expected medical cost calculation that allows for an incentive payment based on how well 
you managed the health of your Home- and Community-Based Services (HCBS) Non-Dual and Nursing Facility Ineligible (NFI) Dual 
Aligned Participants throughout the calendar year.  
 
To access the updated TCOC Manual, visit www.amerihealthcaritaschc.com > For Providers > Resources > Value-Based Programs. 
There will also be supplemental material provided to you by your assigned Provider Account Executive as the settlement of this 
program approaches in early 2025. 
 
**Please note providers will be evaluated on these HEDIS® measures through the 2025 calendar year and will be paid in 2026** 
 
If you have any questions regarding this program, please contact your Provider Account Executive. Thank you for your continued 
partnership with AmeriHealth Caritas PA CHC in the service of our Participants, and for your critical role in providing and 
coordinating care for them. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Meghan Stroud, Director Provider Network Management 

http://www.amerihealthcaritaschc.com/

